From: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time: 06/02/2020 09:27:18 AM

To: Maya Zaitzevsky <maya.zaitzevsky@lacity.org>
Cec: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center DEIR Comments

Hi Maya,

Any chance you can scan and email to us? We have to upload those electronically and upload to our website for the record.
- Luci

On Tue, Jun 2, 2020 at 9:15 AM Maya Zaitzevsky <maya.zaitzevsky(@lacity.org™> wrote:
Hi Mindy,

I am going through our drop off box items. You received DEIR comments from John Bowman for the Hollywood Center
Project. What should I do with them?

Maya

Maya E. Zaitzevsky
Principal City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

201 N. Figueroa Street, 4th floor
LOS ANGELES [ os Angeles, CA 90012
CITY PLANNING .

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 482-7082

* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org

Luciralia Ibarra
Principal City Planner
Citywide - Major Projects/CEQA Policy
Los Angeles City Planning
éﬂ% éLNA(:ﬁhﬁg 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3634
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